
We are excited to announce we 
will be opening back up our 

nursery during our
11:00am Worship Service.

If you are willing to volunteer 
please contact the church office 

gourdsprings@gmail.com 
or one of the deacons to be put 

on the schedule
Thank You!

Ministry Opportunities of the Week

Sunday, May 2, 2021 
9:10am Prayer Walk-Sanctuary & Classes 
9:30am Choir Practice
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service
4:45pm AWANA (Last Club Meeting)
5:00pm Rooted Youth

Discipleship Class
Bible Study
New Member’s Class

6:45pm Choir Practice

Monday, May 3, 2021 
6:00pm Visitation

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 
12:00pm Praise Team Practice
6:30pm Rooted Student Ministry 
7:00pm Prayer Night
8:15pm Adult Choir Practice

Thursday, May 6, 2021 
5:30pm Celebrate Recovery

Friday, May 7, 2021
9:00am Prayer

Prelude Pianist

Welcome/Announcements Mike Mabry

Congregation Let There Be Praise

Unto Thee O Lord

At Your Name

Special There’s Another in the Fire Rita Bailey

Message Come Alive in the Body Ephesians 4:11-16

Invitation Holy Spirit

Prayer Deacon of the Week: Mike Mabry

Pastor: Rev. Ronnie R. Stewart, 910-975-3621

Office: 910-436-0276   4575 Ray Rd. Spring Lake, NC, 28390

gourdsprings@gmail.com   www.gourdsprings.com

Comic Corner

Deacon of the Week
Mike Mabry 423-322-1161

Upcoming Events for May
May 2

Last AWANA club meeting
May 5

National Day of Prayer
May 9

Mother’s Day
May 11

Deacon’s Meeting
May 16

AWANA End of Year Program
May 22

BBQ Fundraiser for Wyoming Mission Trip
May 26

Mission Night
May 27

GSBC Preschool Graduation
May 30

Youth Sunday

Welcome to our new members:
Kathy Torres, Laurie DeLeon and Abigail Pratt!

We are so glad you joined our family!

We would love to begin our Children’s Church Program during our 
Worship Service again!

If you are willing to volunteer, please contact the office at 

910-436-0276 or
gourdsprings@gmail.com

so we can get a schedule made!

mailto:gourdsprings@gmail.com

